
 

June 2025 

Glenbrook Preschool Newsletter 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Year End Family Picnic 

Attention Families of Glenbrook Preschool! You are 
invited to the YEAR END FAMILY PICNIC! 

 
When: FRIDAY JUNE 20, 2023 11:00am-1:00pm 

 
   Where: Glenbrook Community Centre (Skate Shack) 

 
Who: Anyone! Students, siblings, family members etc. 

 
Details: Glenbrook Preschool will be providing 
popsicles. Please bring your own food and drink if you 
would like (Reminder, No peanuts, everything must be 
peanut free. 

-Outside event, skate shack will be used for 
washrooms 

 

*Dependant on the weather. On day of 

picnic, check Preschool website for 
updates* 

Upcoming Holidays and 

      Important Dates 
June 18: Last Day 4 year old classes 

June 19: Last Day 3 year/Pre K classes 

June 20: Year End Family Picnic 

 
 

 
  

" We are a non-profit organization that is governed by parents and depends on parental involvement in our Parent Advisory 
Committee (PAC) to effectively manage preschool-related matters. Engaging in these PAC volunteer roles allows us to offer our 
services at significantly reduced rates while providing our community with a high-quality early learning and child care preschool 

program. Your participation is essential to our mission and greatly enhances the educational experience we offer." 
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Reminders: 
• Please be on time to pick up your child 

from preschool. This time is unpaid for 
our teachers. Also, it can be 
disappointing for a child to see all of 
their friends get pick-up before they 
are. 

• Thank you for continuing to respect 
the preschool’s peanut free policy by 
not sending any food to preschool 

with your child. 

• Continue to provide/dress your child 
in weather appropriate clothing 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 
Follow us on Facebook and Instagram: 

“Glenbrook Preschool Society” 
School updates and reminders will be posted to both. 

Year End Address from the  
President 

Hello everyone! As we wrap up class for the year, I would 
like to thank all the teachers, assistants, coordinators, 
volunteers, cleaners, staff, parents, and most of all, the 
children, for all everyone’s hard work and great memories 
we made. We at GPS wish everyone well over the 
upcoming summer break; you deserve it. We look forward 
to seeing both old and new faces next September. As 
always, we encourage parents to consider volunteering in 
the Parents’ Advisory Committee (PAC), you can really 
make a difference in your community and child’s education. 
This was my child’s last year with the preschool and I will 
not be returning as president, but I have truly enjoyed 
working with the great team we have. Have a great 
summer! 

President; Stephen Bernier 
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